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  June 2021 

Dear Parents 

We have almost completed another school year – we have 1 half term to go!  This year has 

been a very strange year for everyone.  What with having to stay in bubbles yet maintain 

our school community feeling – I can honestly say it has been a real challenge.   

The children have continued to be amazing.  The resilience they show is an inspiration to 

witness. I have seen fantastic progress in so many of our children.  Keep up the hard 

work. 

I would like to thank the parents for the ever continuing support we receive. A simple 

smile, a simple thank you really helps to lift the spirits of all at SJF. 

We all await the next announcement from our Prime Minister regarding easing of 

lockdown restrictions. 

I want to take this opportunity to explain for us at SJF that nothing will change before 

September 2021. 

We will:- 

 Continue to wear face masks while on school site 

 Continue with entrance and exit procedures 

However, we will be holding an optional Open Evening in July for parents to discuss their 

child(rens) reports.  More details on this will follow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates for June and July 
Wednesday 16th June Special Treat for Year 6, Year 5 and Year 4 

Thursday 17th June  Special Treat for Year 3, Year 2, Year 1 and Reception 

Tuesday 22nd June  ST JOHN FISHER DAY – Picnic for the children 

Monday 28th June  Assessment Week – Years REC, YR1,YR2, YR3,YR4 YR5 and YR6 

Wednesday 21st July  Open evening – optional 4pm to 6pm 

Thursday 22nd July  Break up for the Summer – 1.30pm 

Monday 6th September Back to school 
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Start of School Day 
Parents please do not leave your child(ren) outside the school gate before 8.45am.  

The school staff are not responsible for the children until 8.45am. 

If your child was to have an accident or leave the premises YOU will be prosecuted 

as you will be seen as abandoning your child. 
 

End of School Day 
The school day ends at 3pm. 

All children will be on the playground ready to be collected from 3pm. 
 

ST JOHN FISHER DAY 

We will be celebrating St John Fisher Day with a whole school collective worship and 

then we will all eat our lunch on the field.   

Socially distanced of course! 
 

SPECIAL TREAT FOR YEAR 6, YEAR 5 AND YEAR 4 

Wednesday 16th June 
Please come to school wearing shorts and t/shirt and trainers. 

You may wear your PE kit or clothes of your own choice. 

 
SPECIAL TREAT FOR YEAR 3, YEAR 2, YEAR 1 AND RECEPTION 

Thursday 17th June 
Please come to school wearing shorts and t/shirt and trainers. 

You may wear your PE kit or clothes of your own choice. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS YEAR 6 – ECO WARRIORS 
Our Year 6 Eco –Warriors have been awarded the Eco-Schools  

Green Flag Award. Eco-Schools is a growing phenomenon, which  

encourages young people to engage in their environment by allowing  

them the opportunity to actively protect it. It starts in the classroom,  

it expands to the school and eventually fosters change in the  

community at large.  
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School Uniform 
All children should now be wearing their Summer Uniform to school 

Boys     Girls 

Grey shorts/trousers  Yellow gingham (check) dress 

White polo shirt   White polo shirt and grey skirt 

School sweatshirt   Plain white/Grey/Black socks 

Grey socks     Black or white school type shoes 

Black shoes 

 

NO WINTER BOOTS OR TIGHTS TO BE WORN  

Please make sure you child has the correct PE kit  

 Plain white T/Shirt 

 Black/Navy Shorts   

 Plain Black or Plain Navy Tracksuit 

 Any trainers  

Thank you to the parents who have made sure their child(ren) are wearing the 

correct PE kit – however there are a number of children wearing tops with large 

Logos across them – please make sure the top is plain. 
 

Parking 

Can we please remind you that the following offences are extremely hazardous and 

breach Health and Safety:- 

 Turning in the road, 

 Parking on zig-zag lines, 

 Double parking, 

 Children exiting vehicles on the roadside instead of the kerb/pavement. 

 Parking across parked cars 

Please adhere to the above points as the police are monitoring complaints and 

recording number plates on CCTV – staff on the gate will write down number plates of 

cars committing any offence and will/have passed these on to the police. 
 

May I finish with this Proverb ‘Iron sharpens iron, and one man sharpens another.’ 

Proverbs 27:17  - We all have the opportunity to learn new things each day and I ask The 

Lord that like the children of SJF we the adults are open to these new things and 

continue to grow in Wisdom and Faith. 

 

 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Proverbs+27%3A17&version=ESV

